
  
 

Office Note  

21/05/2025 

 

Due to severe shortage of rooms in Girls Hostels, accommodation to 

LL.M. girl students for the batch of 2025-26 will be provided as per 

availability on the basis of merit. The situation has arisen due to limited 

capacity of existing infrastructure and the high number of resident girl 

students. Further LL.M. girl students are free to avail accommodation 

outside the University. The University will not be responsible for 

providing residential accommodation to LL.M. girl students for the 

academic session 2025-26. 
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